
Dear Amanda,

Your request was rejected.

Due to adverse weather conditions, we are very sorry to have to cancel your
booking.

If you made a pre-payment, the amount will be refunded within a few business
days to the same card used.

To arrange a new time, please contact us by email or phone, or you can
conveniently book directly online.

The details of your request are as follows:

Company: Alcazar GmbH
Location: Villa Alcazar
Event: Picnic in the shade of the cherry trees
Date: 31/08/2025
Time: 08:00
Timezone: Europe/Rome

Name: Amanda White
Mobile phone: +1000990000

Alcazar GmbH - Request cancelled for Picnic in the shade of the cherry trees at
Villa Alcazar at 08:00 - 31/08/2025
1 messaggio

25 agosto 2025 alle ore 17:57Alcazar GmbH <noreply@winearound.com> 
Rispondi a: booking@alcazareventi.com
A: kiknirugna@necub.com

elenacortese
Evidenziato

elenacortese
Evidenziato



Email: kiknirugna@necub.com
Guests: 3
Language: en
Price: 50 EUR per guest
Local products platter - Number of people: 3 x 18 EUR
Notes:

mailto:kiknirugna@necub.com

